
 
 
 

Presiding Officer’s Statement on Legislative Competence 
 
 

Proposed Children and Families (Wales) Measure 
 
In my view the provisions of the proposed Children and Families (Wales) Measure, 
introduced on 2 March 2009, would be within the legislative competence of the 
National Assembly for Wales.  
 
 
The Rt. Hon the Lord Elis-Thomas PC/AM 
Presiding Officer 
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